
 
 

 
FRIDAY 2 OCTOBER 
 
Dear Parents and Carers  
 

It has been a wonderful week at the Rookeries, and I think all staff and pupils are all still just so happy to 
be back! Thank you to all the parents who have given us such positive feedback over the past few days. 
It makes such a difference to know that you understand how hard we are working to make everything 
feel as easy and safe as possible in these tricky times.  
 
I have been impressed again this week with how brilliant the children's behaviour has been. I have 
walked round classrooms every day and in each one, all children have been attentive and focused on 
their learning. They are doing such a good job of following all our new routines and are getting better at 
remembering to keep their distance whenever possible, including when they are outside playing with 
their friends.   
 
I do hope you all have a good weekend and we will look forward to seeing the children on Monday 
morning. 
 

Kind regards 
 
Richard Grogan 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Parking 
Polite reminder. For any parents, who rely on parking in the surrounding area and estates near the 
school, could you please ensure you are park your vehicle safely around the junction of Fairview.  
 
Key Workers 
Please can you ensure you have completed the key worker form that was emailed out on Monday. It is 
important we hold the most up-to-date details on parent / carer key worker status. 
 



Year 6 Open Evenings  
Pontefract Academies Trust would like to invite you to open evenings for both Carleton High School and 
The King’s School. Due to covid-19 restrictions, both of these events will be held virtually. Please find 
details below: 
  
The King’s School Virtual Open Evening 
Tuesday 13th October, from 6.30pm onwards 
This event will be held via Facebook Live. Please click here and Like our Facebook page to be able to 
access our Facebook Live. This page will give more information about the event in the coming weeks. 
  
Carleton High School Virtual Open Evening 
Thursday 15th October, from 6.30pm onwards 
This event will be held via Facebook Live. Please click here and Like our Facebook page to be able to 
access our Facebook live. This page will give more information about the event in the coming weeks. 
  
More information will also be sent home with your children in the coming weeks. We look forward to 
“meeting” you. 
  
Mr D Pinto – Headteacher, The King’s School 
Mrs J Cross – Headteacher, Carleton High School 
 
Star of the Week Certificates 

 

Class Star of the Week  

Nursery Evelyn  

Reception Alice  

Year 1 Harry  

Year 1/2 Poppy  

Year 2 Molly  

Year 3 Sienna  

Year 3/4 Sophia  

Year 4 Ethan  

Year 5 Evie  

Year 6 James  

HI & Deaf Resource Cody  

 

 

Thank you for your continued cooperation and support 

 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/The-Kings-School-Pontefract-107420011120035/
https://www.facebook.com/Carleton-High-School-101982505003914/

